
1 December 2016 

 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Education and Employment 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA   ACT   2600 
 
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 
Request to correct testimony in Senate Estimates – 19 October 2016 

Mr Chris Enright, Director – Regulatory Compliance Branch of the Fair Work Commission 
has asked me to write to you to make a correction to information he provided in the 
19 October 2016 Senate Estimates hearing. 

As recorded at Hansard page 92, Mr Enright was referring to the Right of Entry inquiries he 
had made in relation to the HSU Vic No 1 Branch and stated “I spent six months inquiring 
into every permit that had been issued, and I inquired into every permit that had been issued 
to the branch in the 2003 calendar year.” Mr Enright has advised that he should have said, 
and intended to say, he undertook inquiries in relation to permits issued to the HSU Vic No 1 
Branch in the ‘2013’ calendar year and not ‘2003’ calendar year. 

Mr Enright apologies for the error. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Astra Balzan 
Policy and Planning Coordinator 
Reporting, Planning & Legal team 
Fair Work Commission 
 

 

 

 

 


